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Fox House 1956.
Nr Sheffield.

The Fox House Garage on the Hathersage Road in 1956, we published a similar view in the December 2003 edition from the
winter of 1947. Apart from the snow, note how little changed in the intervening years.

Thank You Mike

I doubt if anyone was more surprised than I was when Mike Williamson spoke about my time on the
Residents Association Committee at the Annual Meeting on 19 April. We had only been living in Totley
for a few months when I was approached about being the Editor of The Totley Independent. Few people in
Totley knew who I was or what sort of a mess I might make of that job! We did not have a computer in
those days and getting all the contributions to fit into a page size was quite a job. Becoming the Treasurer
happened a lot later after I had passed the Independent over to other hands. I do want to say though that
there are other people who have been on the TRA Committee much longer than my 17 years. Mike
Williamson himself has been in from the early days, as also have Les Firth and John Perkinton to name but
three.

However, I must say that serving on the Committee has been a privilege; I have got to meet and know many
people whom I can now call friends. Although Marjorie and I came to Totley in retirement we have been
able to see that it was merely the next phase in our lives. We have discovered a wealth of opportunity that a
fresh environment and more leisure time have brought. My beliefs in the importance of community have
compelled me to look for those opportunities. I think that is a message I would like to pass on to anyone
else who is reaching “that certain age “. For people with a Christian faith the serving of others is recognised
as one of the fundaments of the Gospel. Serving in whatever way our opportunities arise is not only a
commandment, it is a privilege. If you don’t believe me, try it!

Maurice Snowdon.




